From: Julie Smith

Sent: 26 April 2010 15:48

To: Alastair Richards; Dennis Murray; Frank McFadden; Mandy Haeburn-Little; Richard

Jeffrey; Steven Bell; Stewart McGarrity; Susan Clark; Andrew Fitchie

(andrew.fitchie@dlapiper.com); 'Anthony Rush'

Cc: Elaine Ross; Hazel Kennedy; Julie Thompson; Linda Melville

Subject: Correspondence from Richard Walker

Attachments: RJW.SB.230410.pdf

Dear All,

Please see attached letter from Richard Walker.

Ladies – can you please upload this onto to system – thanks.

Kind regards

Julie

Julie Smith

PA to Mandy Haeburn-Little - Director of Customer Services and Communications PA to Susan Clark - Edinburgh Tram Deputy Project Director

Edinburgh Trams

Citypoint 65 Haymarket Terrace Edinburgh EH12 5HD

Tel: (+44) (0) Email: julie.smith@tie.ltd.uk